
                            
                                                  South Eveleigh 
 

 
 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 25 MARCH 2020 

 
We have received approval from the City of Sydney to remove the tower crane in Bay 4 in the 
Locomotive Workshop on Saturday 28 March. Please see below a map of the location. 
 
What to expect: 
During installation on Saturday 28 March, pedestrian access to Locomotive Street will be 
closed. Pedestrians will be diverted down Mitchell Way. 
 
Work duration: 
Works are scheduled to be completed on Saturday 28 March; however progress could be 
delayed due to unforeseen circumstances such as inclement weather. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 

 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Eveleigh      
Communications and Engagement Team 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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